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Mark is the Communication Manager for 
Foodlink.  This year is the 40h anniversary of 
what has been labeled “Muffin Day” - The first 
donation being a TRUCK LOAD of muffins.  
Foodlink’s mission is to leverage the power of 
food to end hunger and build healthier 
communities.  Newark Rotary participates in 
the Mobile Pantry and Blessings in a 
backpack which are 2 projects under the 
Foodlink umbrella.  In the last 5 years they 

Last Week: Mark Dwyer of FoodLink President  -  Linda Werts 
President-Elect  -  Holly Kreuser 
President Nominee  -  Donna Johnson 
Secretary  -  Marc Kreuser 
Treasurer  -  Bruce Chambers 
Sgt At Arms  -  John Zornow 
Foundation Chair  -  Fred Hicks 
Immediate P President  -  Kevin Mooney 
Asst District Governor  -  Kevin Mooney 
District Governor  -  Mike Slovak 

Upcoming Programs and Events 

Mar 21  -  Amy Haskins and Wayne County Aging & Youth 

Mar 28  -  Newark Rotary Intl Night @ Newark Library 

Apr 4  -  Emily Carey of American Cancer Society 

Apr 6  -  District Training Assembly @ Wayne H.S. 

May 3-4  -  District 7120 Conference 

 

Upcoming Club Meeting Responsibilities 

Date Greeter Cashier Invocation 

Mar 21 Stu Blodgett Jorge Bueso TBA 

Mar 28 John Capozzi Adam Casper Michele McManus 

Apr 4 Bruce Chambers Gail Chambers TBA 

Apr 11 Dave Christler Sue Colacino TBA 

Apr 18 Eli Coleman Matt Cook TBA 

Apr 25 Melissa Correia June Crawford TBA 

May 2 Karen Dean Jim DeVolder TBA 

Fine People 

Every Newark Rotary member was 
acknowledged for selling all their pancake 
breakfast tickets.  Thanks to Anthony 
Bianchini for collecting the donations. 



Thank You to our Sponsors 

Wellness 

MaryJo Fenyn visited Marge 
Gile who is now at the Wayne 
County Nursing Home.  Marge 
is on a 6 weeks stent of 
antibiotics before more 
surgery. She is enjoying her 
mobility with her electric cart.   
We were happy to have 
Charlie Hallagan and Maurie 
Strobridge back at our lunch 
meeting. 

Pancake Breakfast 

Laurel House 

Pat Albrecht was pleased to 
announce that Laurel House 
is officially open and has 
housed its first guest.  Keep 
those L dollars coming! 

Our new “Newark Rotary” aprons arrived in time for our 
annual breakfast fundraiser. We  turned in our old ones to 
be given to Interact students.  This year we had a record 
amount of 150 items for our silent auction under the 
direction of Michele McManus.  The  Doebler animal 
balloons were again a hit with the little ones.   


